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20th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

As part of our Science topic and with links to English, we have arranged for Reception and Year 1 to 

visit Imagine That Liverpool on Thursday 13th February 2025.  The visit will reinforce the children’s 

learning in class and involve going around the activities in the museum and attending engaging learning 

sessions.  

 

The visit will require a contribution of £21.00, per child, to cover all the costs of entry and the 

coach. We are aware that this is a substantial amount but there has been a significant increase in 

coach prices. 

This can be paid via parent pay and can be paid in instalments with the final payment being due by 

31st January 2025. We hope by sending the information out early, this will help with paying smaller 

amounts in instalments. 

 

Due to the distance travelling, the visit will be longer than the regular school day. Please can we ask 

that children are at school for 8.00am, which will be when we open the gates as normal. We will 

return to school for a 4pm collection, collecting the children from the classroom doors as usual. 

Children will wear their PE uniform (including their school PE jumper or school jumper with our school 

badge for easy identification) and trainers.  

  

As both Reception and Year 1 children can have a free school meal, our kitchen is able to provide 

them with a packed lunch. Children will be asked what filling they would like on their sandwich, either 

ham or cheese. The packed lunch comes with a drink, a piece of fruit and either a biscuit or a cake. 

 

If your child is asthmatic and they do not have an inhaler in school, please send one in with their 

name on.   

 

If you have any concerns at all, please come and talk to us and we will see how we can help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs McCulloch (Year 1 class teacher) and Miss Gooch (Reception class teacher)  
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